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Lyn B. Ehrnstein
257 No. Wetherly Dr.
Beverly Hills, CA 90211
(213) 275 3730

December 29, 1986
De. Lester Grinspoon
e ts Mental Health Center
74 Fenwood Road
Roston MA 02115

Dear Dr. Grinspoon,

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of your Petition
for Review of the MDMA decision.

As vou may know, in mid-1986 | intuited from what 1| had

learned in the proceedings that any favorable ruling by Judge
Young would be overruled. Since | was not prepared to petition
for review myselt, | have been less active on this matter since
fhen.

Nonetheless | am convinced that Judge Young's ruling is
correct, and | maintain & high interest in MDMA being available
for research. I admire your going forward with this, and |1
would deeply appreciaste your sending me a copy of the decision
or o review when it is i1ssued. Thank vou zgain for sending me a
copy of vour Petition for Review.

Yours,

Lyn B. Ehrnstein



